
 

 

COUNCIL  ADDENDUMS � JUNE 24, 2002 
 
 

RE-NAMING OF VELLORE HALL PARK 
 

 
Recommendation 

 
Councilor Ferri in consultation with the Vellore Woods Ratepayers Association 
recommends that Vellore Hall Park be re-named Vellore Heritage Park. 

 
Purpose 

 
The purpose of this report is to obtain Council approval with respect to a formal name 
change of Vellore Hall Park to Vellore Heritage Park to reflect the historic significance of 
the Vellore Hall Park area. 

 
Background 

 
The park site has recently been re-built as a component of the 2001 Capital Project to 
provide the community with a facility that accommodates their needs while respecting the 
historical significance of the two historical structures. 
 
A letter was received in May of 2002 from the Vellore Woods Ratepayers Association 
formally requesting that the name of the park be changed in order to reflect the historical 
use of this site as a formal gathering place.  In keeping with the proposed use and the 
historical importance of the site, the Vellore Woods Ratepayers Association has asked 
that the park be re-named Vellore Heritage Park. 
 
Conclusion 

 
It would be most appropriate and fitting for the City of Vaughan to recognized the 
importance of the Vellore Hall and School through the name change of the park in which 
theses two Heritage buildings are located.  

 
Attachments 

 
 None 
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Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
 

Councillor Mario Ferri, Ward 1 
 


